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USA Officials Association Mike Robillard Memorial  

Scholarship Application  

The USA Officials Association will be offering two scholarships of at least $350.00 

to a graduating male and female from area high schools. Winners will be chosen by the 

USA Officials Association (USAOA) Executive Board, or its representative.  

Eligibility Criteria:  

Each applicant must be a graduating senior, have a 2.5 GPA and be involved in some 

manner with the athletic program of their school. This could include, but is not limited to, 

playing a sport, working in the athletic office, serving as a team manager, or being a 

student trainer, etc. Applicants do not need to be "star athletes” however should be 

individuals who best display sportsmanship, citizenship, dedication and determination. 

Although school administrators and athletic directors will be informed of the program and 

encouraged to share the information with nominees, the students themselves will be 

responsible for submitting an application for consideration. The application will give 

nominees an opportunity to share the reasons that they feel make themselves deserving 

of one of the scholarships. Two letters of recommendation shall accompany the 

completed application. To be considered for the scholarship, the nominee may not be 

related to anyone who is an active USA Officials Association Executive Board Member. 
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Instructions:  

1. Carefully complete detailed responses as listed on the application. It is important that 

all elements of the applications are completed and submitted together. Please provide a 

typed document.  

2. Answer all questions. If a statement does not apply to you, simply write N/A.  

3. Two (2) letters of recommendation shall be provided by teachers, school 

administrators, supervisors, or employers to complete this application. 

Recommendations from family or friends will not be considered.  

4. Return the completed applications postmarked by April 1st, 2021 to:  

USAOA Scholarship  

P.O. Box 32  

Whitehall, MI 49461  

5. Scholarship recipients will be chosen by the Executive Board. Awards will be presented 

at the school award program by a USA Officials Association representative. 


